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Office of the Secretary, FCC
Audio Divison Received & Inspected
Washington, DC 20554

JUL 022019
June 2$, 2019

FCC Mailröom
Dear Sir or Madam,

I would like to request for cancellation of the WZZE station License (facility ID no. 24259) due to
our station not broadcasting for the past five years. I understand we will be removed from active
status in your database. I thank you for taking this request and await conformation of the license
cancellation.

Sincerely.

Jim Chobany
Director of Education

GLEN MILLS SCHOOLS
Service to youth since 1826

P.O. Box 5001 . Concordville, Pennsylvania 19331 (610)459-8100


